
Understanding your rights: In compliance with FERPA, the Federal Family Education Rights and Privacy Act of 
1974 as amended, West Valley College (WVC) is prohibited from providing your confidential information to any third 
party including parents, spouse, guardian, etc. without a signed release. This information includes, but is not limited 
to, all student billing items, awarded financial aid, enrollment status and other various student information. FERPA 
allows schools to release 


